Dear Mr Thuaire

| write to you as it has come to my attention that Camden council has received an application from
a telecommunications company to instal telephone masts in Henderson court on Fitzjohn's
avenue.

This is only a few metres away from St Anthony's school and Fitzjohn's primary school and only a
few hundred metres away from many many other schools in the area.

There is strong evidence that radiation from these masts is damaging and | think it would be very
irresponsible to subject children in the area to this. Some might say the link is not proven, but |
would not want to take the gamble with my children.

As a mother of school children in Hampstead | am very concerned.

Thank you in advance

Kind regards

Neda Monajemi



Dear sir or madam

| am writing to register my objection to the planning application of mobile phone antenna on
Henderson Court in Fitzjohn's Avenue.

My son is at st Anthony's prep school and | am concerned that the application does not consider
sufficiently the potential health risks to young children and those with specific neurological
conditions. Boys start at this school as young as 4 years old and are at the school for up to 7-8
hours a day. To my knowledge the school also has a number of children with special educational
needs.

The fact there is no evidence to show that the radio waves have no health impact does not mean
there is no impact - it merely means that no sufficiently long term studies and evidence are yet
available. As noted by other respondents previous reports have stressed that special care beyond
the standard guidelines should be given where vulnerable groups such as young children are
involved. The planned antenna on the south east corner look out directly over the school buildings
and school yard at such a distance that means that the school premises are the first area that the
radiowave beam will hit. Leaving my son exposed to that on a daily basis gives me great concern.
Other suitable sites in the area should be fully considered that don't pose such serious health risks
in young children. The applicant appears to have only paid lip service to this requirement.

The planned installations also do not fit in with the conservation area requirements and add
significant industrial equipment in a wonderful leafy area.

Finally | am concerned that the council may be conflicted to consider this application in an
unbiased way as it also stands to profit from the antenna installations as the landlord of
Henderson Court. It is important that the process is fully transparent and independently
conducted.

Regards
Isabell Kohten

Sent from my iPhone



